
 

Pre-Construction Notice 
September 22, 2021 

Anton Avenue, (Val Caron) Culvert Replacement 

The City of Greater Sudbury will be  
completing a Road Crossing Culvert 
Replacement on Anton Avenue, Val 
Caron between Baker Avenue and  
Cul-de-Sac. 

 

Construction Details: 
• Road culvert replacement;  
• Roadway restoration; 
• Spot watermain replacement; 
• Spot storm sewer replacement. 

 
Expected Start Date: Fall 2021 
Expected End Date: Summer 2022 
*Timeline is subject to change* 

 

 

Before Construction Begins:   
• Work crews will mark the locations of underground utilities in the immediate work 

are, such as gas, water and cable so that the construction work does not interfere 
with these utilities. 

• Once a Contractor has been selected, affected property owners will receive a 
construction notice with more information about the work.  

• Affected property owners will receive a construction notice with more information 
about the work from the Contractor performing the work.  

• Property owners in the immediate work area should redirect to above ground, any 
roof drains and/or sump pump outlets that currently discharge into the front ditch. 

• The City is not responsible for damage to any privately-owned items on the 
municipal right-of-way. Property owners in the immediate work area should 
remove items located within the municipal right-of-way, such as landscaping, 
fencing, sprinkler systems and decorative objects. Trees within the right-of-way 
may also be affected by construction. 

• On March 24, 2020, the Province of Ontario classified the construction industry as 
essential. Work on the approved 2021 capital budget is ongoing and the City is 
committed to the planned infrastructure improvements. We are publishing 
information online and asking residents to review these documents from their 
homes.  Residents can visit our website to obtain information: 
www.greatersudbury.ca/2021construction  

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 
Project Manager:  Project Designer: 
Kevin Reynish  Derek Bazinet  
705-674-4455, extension 3613  705-674-4455, extension 4244 
Kevin.Reynish@greatersudbury.ca  Derek.Bazinet@greatersudbury.ca  
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